
I have lived in Mendocino County for the past 39 years. I have never seen such a dry winter and so much dead 

vegetation. 

This seems like a time to increase funding for Mendocino County Fire Safe Council rather than decrease it by 75%. 

Please reconsider this important budget item. Prevention is so much more cost effective than recovery and 

restoration. 

 

Thank you for considering my comments. 

Sincerely, 

Cathe Barnes 

 


